
 

 

 
 
 
 
August 2016 
 
 
Dear Parkway Schools Volunteer: 
 
The Parkway School District has a long history of active school volunteers.  Parents, guardians and 
patrons provide assistance to students in a variety of ways from helping with academics to supervising 
field trips.  The educational program of the district benefits from the thousands of volunteer hours given 
each year. 
 
To better serve the students of Parkway, the volunteer procedure of the school district is listed below: 
 

 Complete and submit the Volunteer Application (available on the District website).  The District 
does require an annual application and background check.   

 
Once your application is processed, the school will notify you when you may begin your volunteer 
services. Thank you for your commitment to the students of the Parkway School District! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy L. Joyce 
Chief Human Resources Officer  

https://goo.gl/4a3IeM

